FCOA MEMBER #3900 ~ ANTHONY

When Mike Walsh mailed in the FCOA membership application, little did he suspect that his nephew,
Anthony, would be assigned FCOA #3900! Mike and his wife, Glenda, have been members of St Louis
Corvette Club in the Midwest Region for three years. They enjoy the people in the club and their road trips
including one in 2008 where 28 cars SLCC cars traveled to the National Corvette Museum when fellow club
members picked up their new Vette on the date of their first Corvette purchase 50 years earlier.

Twelve-year old Anthony is a straight A seventh grade student
who favors math, science and spelling, but he doesn’t look
forward to that history class. A wide range of activities keeps him
busy when he’s not in school or working with the Student
Council. Besides being a Star Scout in Boy Scouts, Anthony
enjoys skateboarding, playing the piano, soccer and playing with
his little brother Andrew. He even finds time to go to car shows
and collect Corvettes!

For right now, Anthony’s Vette collection is made up of radio
control cars, models and Hot Wheels™, but he’s planning ahead
for his “real” car. How? He has already opened up a savings
account where he is setting money aside to buy his first
Corvette!

Anthony’s uncle purchased his first Corvette 46 years ago and found that feeling never goes away, so he's
happy that he is able to enjoy the Corvette ownership experience once again. Parked in his garage are a

1975 4-speed convertible and the 2007 5-speed pictured here. Both are yellow that just happens to be
Anthony'’s favorite color!

Congratulations, Anthony, for being FCOA member #3900!




